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UPDATING OF SEAFARERS’ PHILHEALTH 
INFORMATION AND DEPENDENTS

In line with the upcoming implementation of the Primary Care Benefit 
(PCB) for all the members in the Formal Sector including seafarers, 
manning agencies are required to provide information on seafarers and 
their qualified dependents for benefit availment purposes.

Manning agencies are hereby directed to facilitate the updating using any 
of the following:
 

a.	 Duly accomplished and signed PhilHealth Member 
Registration Form (PMRF)

b.	 Using the Member Data Record (MDR) generation module of 
the online inquiry facility, crew members and seafarers who 
have successfully registered in the online member inquiry 
shall print the MDRs, edit or revise information, if any, and 
affix their signatures on said MDRs.

Upon completion, manning agencies must submit accomplished hard 
copies to respective PhilHealth Accounts Information and Management 
Specialists or P-AIMs.

Additional queries or clarifications may be referred to our 24/7 Corporate Action 
Center Hotline, (02) 441-7442, or through actioncenter@philhealth.gov.ph.
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